OUR LADY OF VICTORY SCHOOL

2 Bellmore Street
Floral Park, NY 11001
516-352-4466

December 4, 2023
To: Our Lady of Victory Families:
Dear Parents and Students,

Our annual OLV Christmas Sale will be held on Wednesday, December 13", 2023.
Throughout the day, the children in grades N through 8 will be invited down to the
gym to shop for affordable items for their families and friends for Christmas.

On the day of the sale, please send in a list for whom they are shopping for and
money (small bills) for your child in an envelope clearly marked with their names
and class on it. Also, please have the children bring a shopping bag with them for
their purchases.

We look forward to enjoying the fun on this very special day sharing the
spirit of giving with all the children at Our Lady of Victory School!

Sincerely,
Cynthia Leguillow & Jessica Lombardi
Christmas Sale Co-Chairs



